Student Career Luncheon - Students meet Potential Employers at ICASSP2015

The IEEE Signal Processing Society (SPS) is pleased to organize the Student Career Luncheon at
ICASSP2015. Last year, we had more than 180 students and fresh graduates, and 50 people
from 15 companies attending the Luncheon at ICASSP2014.

At this Luncheon, students will meet people from the industry, who will introduce their
companies and job opportunities. The luncheon will be held on April 23, 2015. We will
announce the application details in January 2015. Students and fresh graduates who have
registered for ICASSP2015 can attend this event for free, but SPS membership is required. Find
out more information on how to join SPS. As we have limited seats for the event, priority will be
given to senior PhD students; paper quality will also be considered.

Call for participation to industry:

Should any company be interested in joining the “Student Career Luncheon”, where you can
introduce your company to students, and can also interview and recruit them, please contact
Dr Kenneth Lam by email: enkmlam@polyu.edu.hk, and make the subject of your email
“Student Career Luncheon”, followed by your company name.
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